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PALM BEACH INTERNATIONAL FILM FESTIVAL EXTENDS 
INVITATION TO EXHIBITION 

 
PALM BEACH, FL, February 11, 2010 – The Palm Beach International Film Festival (PBIFF) is 
inviting theatre owners and film bookers to attend this year’s Festival, happening April 22-26, as 
the festival’s guest.  The PBIFF has extended this invitation in order to facilitate networking 
between theatre owners/film bookers and independent filmmakers and providing them the 
opportunity to attend screenings of top films from throughout the world. 
 
“I am frequently asked by theater owners and bookers for recommendations on new independent 
films,” said Randi Emerman, Festival Executive Director.  “We will extend the invitation so the 
owners and bookers can see these films first hand and have the opportunity to meet the 
filmmakers.  This is also a great opportunity for filmmakers to connect with the owners.” 
 
The Festival will hold screenings and five nights of exciting parties and events at locations 
throughout Palm Beach County.  The complimentary invitation pertains to screenings and events, 
not travel expenses.  Theater owners and bookers who are interested in attending the Festival are 
encouraged to call 561-362-0003 or to visit the website at www.pbifilmfest.org for credential 
forms and accommodation information. 
 
About PBIFF 
The Palm Beach International Film Festival is a 501(c)(3) not for profit organization supporting 
film programs in local schools and dedicated to making a difference in the lives of future 
filmmakers by helping them fulfill their dreams to one-day work in the world of film.  For more 
information, please call (561) 362-0003 or visit the festival web site at www.pbifilmfest.org.  
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